me LAW SOCIETY

OF NORTHERN IRELAND

From: The Chief Executive

Our ref: AH/POB/MB
25 April 2014

E-mail committee.justice@niassembly.gov.uk

Ms Christine Darrah

Clerk to the Committee for Justice
Room 242, Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw

Stormont

BELFAST

BT4 3XX

Dear Ms Darrah

RE: LEGAL AID AND CORONERS’ COURTS BILL

Further to your correspondence dated 4 April 2014, please find enclosed a response to the
above mentioned Bill from the Law Society Northern Ireland.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Yours sincerely

d@%aﬂ%

ALAN HUNTER
Chief Executive
Enc
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